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June 2024 
 
 
Dear resident, 
 
I am writing to inform you about roadworks which will be commencing in your area on 15th July and 
are due to be completed by 19th July. 
The work will involve the resurfacing of Berechurch Hall Road and will affect all through traffic 
along with the following junctions: - 
 
 Camulodunum Way 
 Discovery Drive  
 Maypole Green Road 

 
To enable the work to be undertaken safely it will be necessary to close Berechurch Hall Road. To 
lessen the disruption to traffic the closures will be in place between the hours of 7pm until 5am. 
 
It would be advisable to plan journeys around these times, however if that is unavoidable then 
access to properties will be maintained. Please note there may delays accessing your property 
dependant on where the works activities are taking place at any given time. 
 
If you notice any problems, or have any questions regarding the temporary traffic management 
then please feel free to contact me on the number below. 
 
I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Paul Hudson 
Contracts Manager Traffic Management Division 
Palmer Group Traffic Management  
 
Tel. 01473 834960 (Mon - Fri 07:30-17:30) 
 
 


